Independent School Dist. No. 857
100 County Road 25
Lewiston, MN 55952

(507) 523-2191

Gwen Carman, Superintendent
Dave Riebel, PreK-5 Elementary Principal
Cory Hanson, 6-12 High School Principal

Priority 1: Student Success

e Congratulations to the following All Conference student athletes for Fall: Rylee Kenned and Lavin Leleune.

e Congratulations to the following All Conference Honorable mention athletes for Fall: Emily Hansen, Teagan
Hartman, and Alaina Barkeim.

e Congratulations to the following All District student athletes for Fall: Will Kreidermacher, Zane Nelson, Riley
Merchlewitz, Josh Dietrich, Tyson Prigge, Eli Jensen, and Carter Cady.

e Congratulations to the following All District Honorable mention student athletes for Fall: Peyton Snitker and
Tyler Steele.

e Congratulations to the Lewiston-Altura Volleyball team on their gold ranking for conference academics.

e Congratulations to Chloe Bronk on qualifying for state FFA for creed speaking. This is now in the December
portion of FFA state, which is new this year.

e Congratulations to our Cardinals of the Month for November — Braelee Dockter, Mitchell Dandrea, Luis
Morales Itehua

e Congratulations to our Cardinals of the Month for December — Beau Brand, Sarah Hennessy, Alyssa Moger

Priority 2: Effective Staffing

e Congratulations to Coach LeJeune on being named the conference coach of the year for volleyball for the 2024
season.

Priority 3: Finance

¢ Thank you to all that donated and supported to the senior dinner. It is a wonderful free event this year
because of the out pouring of donations.
o The activities department is selling strawberries with orders due in February.

Priority 4: Facilities
e Thank you to Dashir for getting all of our outdoor areas prepped for winter.
Priority 5: Community Engagement

e We are in the middle of the 10 Days of Giving with Goals of 2500 and 4500 items for movie and possible
concessions. Please reach out if you would like to make a donation and have not had a student ask.

e We are in the middle of our Toys for Tots campaign. Please feel free to donate new unwrapped toys to
families in need.

e We hosted the Senior Citizen Dinner on December 5 for approximately 102 orders along with all students.
Thank you to the food service, NHS, maintenance, band, and choir for their support of the event.

Upcoming Events:
December 12 — Choir Concerts

January 9 - High School Conferences from 4-7



